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Leyden BOH meeting, PRES, 7pm
Attending:  Ellen White, Randy Crochier, Beth Kuzdeba, and Marcia Miller
Commenced at 7:05pm 
1. Read and approved Sept 2019 minutes.
2. Airbnb places in Leyden-CPHS still looking at policy regarding Airbnb/temporary housing.  Beth will put a notice in Leyden Life for those who are renting since they should be aware of the laws to avoid any liability issues.
3. 186 Glen Road:  still waiting for new septic system to be installed-Kathy Bridges did the plan.  Randy will need to find out if any steps have happened to move forward with this issue.
4. Tobacco regulations:  reviewed materials received from Melinda Calianos.  Discussion of timeline to work on regulations was discussed.  Ellen will ask Melinda if she has a copy of Buckland’s town tobacco regulations.  BOH will continue to work on these at the next meeting.
5. Camp Lion Knoll inspection report from the Dept of Public Health-discussion of when they will ask for a new permit.  Ellen will ask the Select board about what the town needs from the camp.  If special events are scheduled at the camp, they need permits/permission from Leyden.
6. Beth attended both CPHS meetings at the FRCOG the past two months and will continue to attend these meetings.  The next CPHS meeting is Dec 19.
7. Lisa White will offer an “age-friendly community” workshop/discussion on Dec 10th at the FRCOG.
8. Flu clinic at the café on Sunday, Oct 27: Lisa White, Beth and Michelle Giarusso helped facilitate 42 adults and 7 children get flu shots.
9. Martha Hopewell, 174 Kately Hill Road:  information she required for some home improvements was found in the Stephan Lane address (the old address of this location).
10. BOH office was moved to Pearl Rhodes Elementary School (PRES) on Nov 18.  BOH will meet informally in December to finish sorting out materials.
11. Reverse 911-would be a great service for Leyden.  Discussed how towns can pay $1,500/year and have a similar system set up by VT Yankee (when towns are in the 10 mile district) since it was previously set up for code red.  Ellen will ask Select board if they’d like to look into that service for Leyden.  It could be for any town wide announcements, not just for emergencies.
12. Next meeting will be scheduled for February 2020, in the evening at PRES.  BOH will meet earlier if necessary.  Ellen will meet anyone who contacts her if they need something in the BOH files.
Adjourned at 7:55pm  
Submitted by Ellen White, 11/22/19            

